
 

       

    
  

03 July 2024 

Our Ref: API.JCPSportsDayChanges 

 
Dear Families 
  
Due to the inclement and changeable nature of the British weather we have taken the decision to 
move the whole school Athletics events to tomorrow, Thursday 04 July when the weather forecast is 
due to be dry and 20 degrees.  Therefore, the team games will now take part on Friday, weather 
permitting.   
  
Just to clarify as we have received emails from some Year 7 parents, our Sports Day is for students 
only, not parents. 
  
Kind Regards 
 

A Pickering 

 

Mr A Pickering 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 

 

 

 
 


